
The Ohio Peace Officers Memorial Ceremony honors law enforcement heroes 
who have sacrificed their lives while working to keep their communities safe,  

placing the welfare of others above their own.

On May 2, law enforcement agencies are cordially invited to take part in the 
Fraternal Order of Police Memorial Motorcade. Motorcade participants will meet at the 

FOP’s Ohio State Lodge in downtown Columbus and make their way collectively to 
the Peace Officers Memorial Ceremony in London.

(For more details, see the accompanying instructions and map.)

 Thursday, May 2, 2024
11 a.m. Outdoor Ceremony

Ohio Peace Officer Training Academy 
1650 State Route 56 | London, Ohio 43140



Thursday, May 2, 2024 

Motorcade departure time: 10 a.m.
Meeting location: FOP Ohio State Lodge,
222 E. Town St., Columbus, Ohio 43215

You are invited to the

Fraternal Order of Police  
Memorial Motorcade

to the Ohio Peace Officers Memorial Ceremony

• Vehicles should arrive between 8 and 9:30 a.m.

• Refreshments will be provided.

• Photos of all participating officers will be taken 
promptly at 9:30 a.m. in front of the state FOP 
offices.

• The motorcade will depart by 10 a.m. for the Ohio 
Peace Officer Training Academy in London.

• Cruisers supplied by departments of fallen officers 
will lead the motorcade.

• Lights may be used but not sirens.

• Upon arrival at OPOTA, motorcade participants are 
encouraged to watch the public ceremony.

To reserve your space in the motorcade,
contact Denise Young by April 28 at 1-800-367-6524 or

dyoung@fopohio.org. Please note how many cruisers, unmarked cars
and motorcycles you plan to send. Please also indicate whether you are

representing a fallen officer’s department.


